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issuer of the document.

The rescission of this Transmittal Letter does
not address the status of the conveyed docu-
ment. To determine the status of the conveyed
document, please check with the original

Number: 44

Attached is a relsase issued by the Federal Financial In-
stitutlons Examination Councll (FFIEC) announcing that It
is seeking public comment, as well as holding public meet-
ings, In connection witha study of the regulatory burden
Imposed on Insured depository institutions.

guu know, the Office of Thrift Supervision held two pub-
lic hearings on this subject in March, and a number of

comments have been recelved in conjunction with those
meetings. These comments will be factorad into the de-
libarations of the FFIEC along with those submitted during
the upcoming comment period and hearings.

The attached release provides deadlines for recelving com-
ments and dates of the hearings.

Director
Office of Thrlft Supervision
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